UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting 4:00 p.m., Conference Room December 2, 1974

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Associate Dean Desiderio; Professors

Ellis, Evans, Fink, Goldberg, Martinez, Minzner,

Muir, Ragsdale, Reynoso, Romero, Simson,

Teitelbaum, Utton, Walden; Students Adler, Sanchez,

Valdespino

Dean Hart called the meeting to order and attention was given to the following:

- 1. Faculty passed a motion that Dean Hart and Associate Dean Desiderio continue to represent our law school at the annual meeting of the Association of American Law Schools. Items of particular interest will be (a) possible change in the by-laws, (b) change of meeting time, and (c) proposed CLE program.
- 2. Professor Utton was named as Secretary of the Order of the Coif.
- 3. A meeting for faculty members will be held at noon, December 4, in the conference room.
- Faculty passed a motion to increase to three the credit value of Advocacy II.
- 5. Dean Hart reminded the faculty that the deadline for Semester ! grades is four weeks after the end of the semester.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp

Secretary